Public Information Message – Prior to Final Pass of Debris Removal


For Immediate Release 
[bookmark: _Hlk140736809]JURISDICTION NAME. – Final preparations are being made for the third and potentially final pass for debris removal in the wake of INSERT INCIDENT.
JURISDICTION NAME residents should have all debris in front of their homes on the public right-of-way (the area of residential property that extends from the street to the sidewalk, ditch, utility pole or easement) no later than INSERT DATE to be eligible for pick-up.  
JURISDICTION NAME will not be able to guarantee that debris placed on the public right-of-way after the specified deadline will be removed.
Residents should continue to separate vegetative debris (woody debris such as limbs and shrubbery) and construction and demolition debris. Do not place debris near water meter vault, fire hydrant or any other above-ground utility.  Hazardous household chemicals such as paint cans and batteries may be deposited at the INSERT LOCATION.
You can follow the debris removal efforts by going to the JURISDICTION NAME INSERT WEB SITE, APP, INSERT SOCIAL MEDIA SITE(S), or by calling INSERT NUMBER.
####

